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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

We are upgrading Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School with new and 
improved education facilities to support the student community.  

Installation of safety fence along Namona Street - 5 to 7 June 2023 

New pedestrian fencing will be installed at Narrabeen North Public School along the cul-de-sac on 
Namona Street to the school’s main entrance. The fence will be 1 metre high and 64 metres in length 
running along the footpath kerb. This will ensure the safe passage of students traveling between 
the main school campus and temporary demountable buildings.   

The area will be fenced off for safety while installation is taking place. Please refer to the map 
overleaf for the location of this fencing. 

These works will start on Monday 5 June and will be completed by Wednesday 7 June 2023, weather 
and site conditions permitting. The hours of work will be from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest priority, and 
we will continue to keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your patience as we deliver this important project for the Narrabeen community.  

Contact us 

If you have any questions about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW on email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651. 
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